Had the Lt. Governor given us the same assurances as the Speaker did yesterday, we
would not have vetoed the Medicaid Bills. We appreciate the Speakers commitment to
the Medicaid program and to finding the needed funding to protect health care for our
seniors, children and disabled. We are hopeful that the Senate will work with us to find
the common ground on this important issue.



